
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: March 18, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Consideration and Approval of a Standard Service Provider Contract 

Between San Juan County and Legacy Pro Rodeo, LLC.  

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the contract 

 

SUMMARY 

Last year, the County, through the San Juan County Stampede staff contracted with Legacy Pro Rodeo 

in behalf of the County. This agreement replaces the original agreement with a County contract. The 

original contract was a three-year contract which will continue under a new contract for the remaining 

two years.  

Last year this stock contractor provided quality stock and performances from PRCA cowboys which 

helped make the rodeo a success. This year as we pivot and resume the PRCA rodeo, Legacy Pro Rodeo 

has made an effort to promote San Juan County in their series of rodeo’s throughout the State which is 

included in the costs as we begin marketing the Stampede Rodeo for this June 12-14th which will be a 

part of the Road to Gold competition.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Stampede Association began the contract last year as a three-year contract.  

FISCAL IMPACT 

$54,366 for 2025 and $56,934 for 2026 to the stock contractor. $40,500 each year for Prize Money 


